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DR/VL

The  Secretariat  of  the United  Nations  (Office  of  the High  Commissioner  for

Human  Rights)  presents  its compliments  to the Permanent  Mission  of  the State  of

Palestine  to the  United  Nations  Office  at Geneva,  and  to the  State  Representative,  H.E.

Amar  Hijazi,  designated  in  accordance  with  article  11,  paragraph  5, of  the  International

Convention  on the Elimination  of  All  Forms  of  Racial  Discrimination,  and has the

honour  to inform  that  venue  where  the  Committee  on the Elimination  of  Racial

Discrimination  will  deal  with  the  inter-state  communication  submitted  by  the State  of

Palestine  under  article  11 of  the  Convention,  concerning  Israel  (ICERD-ISC-2018/3)  on

12 December  2019,  at 15:00,  has changed.  The  meeting  will  take  place  in Palais  des

Nations,  Building  A  Room  XVI.  The  Secretariat  has also  the  honour  to inform  that  the

room  A.239,  located  next  to Room  XVI,  will  be available  for  the  delegation  of  the  State

party.

The Secretariat  avails  itself  of  the opportunity  to renew  to  the Permanent

Mission  of  the State  of  Palestine,  and  to the  State  Representative  the  assurances  of  its

highest  consideration.
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